
Fall Shabbaton: 
Singing, Hiking, Learning, and Celebrating with Neshama Carlebach!
November 3-4, 2017
Colby College and Waterville Opera House

The Center for Small Town Jewish Life Fall Shabbaton with Neshama Carlebach is coming right up. Register today; you dont 
want to miss this remarkable weekend of learning and song, nourishing to the mind and uplifting to the spirit, and here in 
Waterville, Maine. 
Details below.

Register here for the full Shabbaton. Click here for tickets to the concert only. 

Students, families, and community members from far and wide are invited to attend the annual Fall Shabbaton on Friday, Nov. 3 and Saturday, 
Nov. 4 at Colby College. Highlighting this years expanded Shabbaton is soulful Jewish singer Neshama Carlebach, who will lead Shabbat 
services and perform a Saturday-night concert at the Waterville Opera House with Harlems Glory to God Gospel Singers. See the complete 
schedule on our website and come take part in some or all of the weekends events (delicious meals and a gentle Shabbat hike included!).

Registration is required for the weekend's events. Each registration includes a ticket to the Saturday-night concert with Neshama Carlebach 
and the Glory to God Gospel Singers, an evening of soul music not to be missed. 

AND, it's true: We're already preparing for the 2018Maine Conference for Jewish Life!

We're doing things a little differently this year. We're impressed and delighted by the interest expressed by those who wish to teach, so the Organizing
Committee and staff of the Center for Small Town Jewish Life are inviting all interested participants to apply to teach at the 2018 Conference!Here'sthe
link to apply it's fast and easy!

The application process is open from now untilNovember 1, 2017,and is open to anyone interested in teaching! If you can think of someone who might
make a great addition to our fabulous weekend of learning, please pass this on to them.

For more information on the 2018 Maine Conference for Jewish Life, and on the upcoming Fall Shabbaton, please contact us atjewishlife@colby.edu. We'd
love to hear from you, and would be delighted to see you at the Shabbaton in November!

Mo'adim L'Simchah!

The Staff of the Center for Small Town Jewish Life

The Center for Small Town Jewish Life
Colby College
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